
PSC Partners Statement Regarding PSC Provider Map 
  
Thank you for reaching out with questions/comments about why your provider and/or 
healthcare organization is not on our newly created PSC Provider Map (U.S.). This map 
is a living document. We expect updates and changes, and that’s why we truly 
appreciate your input.  
 
If your provider/healthcare organization is not on this list, it does NOT mean that they 
aren't capable or qualified to treat you or the individual with PSC. Providers represented 
on the map have met the following criteria:  
 

1. Their specialty is relevant to PSC (hepatology, gastroenterology, etc.). 
2. They treat a moderate to high number of PSC patients. This number is 

determined by tracking the PSC-specific ICD-10-CM code (K83.01) providers 
use to identify a patient’s diagnosis.  

 
Visit our Frequently Asked Questions document for more information. If you’d like a 
personal response, send an email to contactus@pscpartners.org. 
 
Additionally, we have a map on the PSC Partners Patient Registry. This map, which 
lists both U.S. and international providers, includes those treating registry 
participants. To view and/or add your provider to that list, join the PSC Patient Registry. 
It’s your chance to help advance PSC research. A robust, updated, and well-populated 
PSC Patient Registry is more meaningful for researchers around the world, and will help 
find effective treatments and a cure for PSC. 
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